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Ref: 07.CH3267 
 
 
 
At a meeting held on 31st August 2016 the Board considered: 
 
 

(a) the objections made to the Compulsory Purchase Order, 
 
(b) the report of the Inspector who held the oral hearing, and 
 
(c)      the documents and submissions on file generally. 

 
 
The Board decided to confirm the Order without modification as per the 
Inspector’s recommendation, and for the Reasons and Considerations set 
out in her draft Order. 
 
 
The Board noted the request for costs made during the oral hearing, but 
decided not to award costs, having regard to the Board’s policy in this 
regard.  (Section – please attach a copy of the Board’s costs policy with the 
letter to the parties concerned with the notification) 
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